
 

56 Queen Street East, Suite 301, Brampton, Ontario L6V 4M8, Canada 
T: +1.905.796.3200    www.exp.com 

MEMORANDUM 

Date: December 21, 2015 

 

To:  Matthew Leavitt, P.Eng. 

Project Soils Engineer 

Northwestern Region 

 

Cc:  A. DeSira, M.Eng., P.Eng. 

Foundation Engineer 

and 

Ken Ahmed, P.Eng. 

Senior Foundation Engineer 

MERO-Pavement and Foundations Section 
 

From: Stan E. Gonsalves, P.Eng. 

Principal Engineer 

Designated MTO Foundation Contact 

exp Services Inc. 
 

Re: Addresses on Comments on the Draft Foundation Investigation and Design Report 

 Wabigoon River Tributary Culvert Replacement, Highway 601, Site No. 41S-253/C, 

Township of Van Horne, District of Kenora 

  

Agreement No. 6014-E-0017, Assignment # 8 

GWP 6376-14-00 

MTO Geocres No. 52F-044 

 

We are pleased to submit the Final Foundation Investigation and Design Report of the above 
noted project.  The final report addresses all comments on the Draft Foundation Investigation and 
Design Report noted in the MTO letter of December 09, 2015.  In particular, exp’s responses to 
these comments are: 

1. Exp’s response to MTO Comment No. 1: MTO GEOCRES No. 52F-044 is assigned to 
the Final Report and Foundation Drawings. 

 

FUNDATION INVESTIGATION REPORT 

2. Exp’s response to MTO Comment No. 2: The paragraphs 2 and 3 of Section 1.6 are 
moved to Section 2.12, pg. 29 and 30 of Foundation Investigation and Design Report.  




